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To: Fontanin, Edward; Prendergast, Matthew
Cc: Smicherko, David
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Good Afternoon,
 
Recently the Department issued correspondence regarding Senate Bill 64 and its requirement that
all domestic wastewater treatment facilities with a permitted discharge to surface waters  submit a
plan to eliminate nonbeneficial surface water discharges by January 1, 2032.  The submittal of these
plans are due to the Department by November 1, 2021 for the following facilities:
 

BCUD/South Beaches WRF (FL0040622)
BCUD/Barefoot Bay WRF (FL0042293)
BCUD/South Central WRF (FL0102679)

 
In order to ensure that these plans are processed efficiently, in addition to submitting the plans to
NPDESDischargePlan2021@floridadep.gov, please also copy DEP_CD@dep.state.fl.us.  All questions
and comments regarding these plans can also be directed to the Central District Office, please see
my contact information below. 
 
Thank you,
 
 

Jenny E. Farrell
Environmental Consultant
Compliance Assurance Program
Central District
Jenny.E.Farrell@dep.state.fl.us
Office: 407.897.4173
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